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FOUNDED 2003
PROBUS CANADA WEBSITE www.probus.org

Check us out at www.probusnorthumberland.com

Meetings are held on the first and third Wednesdays of each month from September through June at the

Keeler Centre in Colborne

(Unless otherwise designated by the current executive)

2015-16 Executive

President Anja Guignion
Vice President Gord McArthur
Bob McNutt
Secretary Louise Blackshaw
Treasurer Alan Cullum

Past-President Martin Blackshaw

Committees
Greeters Louise & Bob McNutt
Speakers Judi Eakins
Membership
Coming events
Sunshine
Bowling
Set-up Al Mackie
Liaison

Christmas, Anniversary Luncheon
and Picnic

Theater

Car Rally

In Touch Editor Louise McNutt
Photographer
Reporter

Mailing Louise McNutt

WELCOME
FALL

From the President's Perch

As | am filling in for Anja, | am also responsible for the president’s message.

First, on behalf of the club, | extend our wishes to Anja on her surgery and ongoing
recovery. We hope the surgery was a success and that your recovery is smooth.

To all the members have a happy Halloween.

Adrian Dubois will be representing our club at the Remembrance Day service and will be
laying a wreath from our club. Thank you, Adrian.

As we have only 2 more meetings prior to our Christmas celebration, | need those who will
be attending our celebration to pay at our first meeting in November. | am asking this as |
will not be there for the second meeting in November. The cost is $10.00 per member and
$15.00 per non-member.

From a month ago we have received some good news. We now have filled our vice
presidents position. The Vice President’s position will be shared by Gord McArthur and Bob
McNutt.

Gord and Bob will cover the second meeting in November.

Louise, | thank you for the reminder of my responsibility for the president’s note for our
newsletter. | wish you good luck in your new function. You have started off on the right
foot. Again thanks for the reminder.

In summing up my letter | would like to say;

May we think of each other while we are apart from each other.
Warm Regards

You're Past-President

Martin Blackshaw

for Anja




Our Famous Christmas Cake Seller

Wy
B

Doug Galt

A Note from the Desk of Alan Cullen

If you have not yet paid your PROBUS CLUB membership, $40.00 each, please do so at the next
meeting.

There are about 10 people that have not paid, plus a few that have not made up their minds yet
whether they are coming back to the club.

If members are not sure whether they have paid or not, they can
- contact me at 905-355-5682,
- oremail alancullum4@cogeco.ca

Thank you,
Alan

October 7, 2015 Meeting

Judi Eakins introduced our speaker — Anja Hertle who loves to do Mosaic Art.

Anja is very passionate about creating three-dimensional art pieces by patiently assembling recycled
material into colourful pictures.

Judi Eakins with our
speaker Anja Hertle

Our Share the Wealth winner was Cathy Galt - $19.00.
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October 21, 2015 Meeting
Judi Eakins made arrangements for us to visit the Alpaca Farm across the road from Salem Church,
something that was enjoyed by all who attended.

It was very interesting to learn about the Alpacas and looking in their store to see the many items
made from Alpaca yarn.




Thank you, Amy

Share the Wealth, unfortunately could not happen at the Alpaca Farm.

Upcoming PROBUS Events

November 4th meeting, our speaker will be Michael Gellman, the Artistic Director for the new Process
Theatre, on King St., here in Colborne. He will be teaching us the ins and outs of acting.

November 18™s speaker is unknown at this time.

"Treasure today—Tomorrow might be too late"

With your help, | can produce a better News Letter.

Thank you all and have a GREAT day.

November in Touch Deadline — November 24, 2015
Email address for 2015/16 editor is: mcnuttl@bell.net
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